
Blackwater Community School 
“Quality Education Begins Here” 

Dec. 4th-15th  

Sko:mag Mashath   
(Ge’e - Haichuagith) 

The spirit of the season 
never has to end as long 

as you keep your  
loved ones near and  

the holiday wish  
in your heart.  
-Jiminy Cricket 

12/4  

12/5 ASP/GATE 

12/6 
Early Release at 1pm 

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM at 6pm 

12/7 NO ASP/GATE 

12/8 
NO SCHOOL 

GRIC Water Rights Day 

W 

F 

T 

TH 

M 

W 

F 

T 

TH 

12/11  

12/12 NO ASP/GATE 

12/13 Early Release at 1pm 

12/14 
Early Release at 12pm 

Parent/Teacher Conf. 

12/15 
Early Release at 12pm 
Parent/Teacher Conf. 

M 

 

Picture Retakes 

December 7, 2023 

 
December 13th 

Students & staff wear 
your fun Christmas 

gear and run, jog, or 
walk with your class. 

Jingle bell bracelets will 
be provided.  

1st, 2nd, 3rd place  
winners per grade level 

 
December 6th at 6pm 

Students will need to arrive by 5:30pm 



Scan QR Code  

or Visit bwcs.k12.az.us  

for all school updates 

Has your child lost something?  
Come by the office and check out the 

Lost & Found,  
we have quite the collection. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Greetings Blackwater Parents and Guardians, 

The second quarter of school is almost 
over……seems like it flew by.  Our annual 
Christmas Program is Wednesday, December 
6.  Students need to be here by 5:30, and 
the show will start promptly at 6:00.  Stu-
dents will report to their assigned designa-
tion.  Pre- school, kindergarten and first 
grade will go directly to their classrooms.  
Second graders will meet in room 104, di-
rectly across from cafeteria, first classroom 
on the right.  Third, fourth and fifth graders 
will meet in the cafeteria.  Students will be 
escorted to the gym when it is their turn to 
sing.  All students will sing the final song to-
gether and then return to their staging 
rooms for parent pick up. 

This Friday, December 8th is Gila River’s 
Water Rights Day!!  School is closed in honor.  
Check with your District Service Center for 
activities to celebrate Water Rights.  

 

Parent teacher conferences are next week, 
Thursday, December 14, from 1:00pm- 
7:00pm and Friday, December 15, from 
1:00pm to 4:00pm.  Please make sure to 
schedule your appointment with your child’s 
teacher.  Students will be dismissed at 
12:00pm on December 15th.  Winter break is 
December 18, 2023 thru January 2, 2024, 
school will not be in session during the break.  
Learning will resume on Tuesday, January 
2,2024 at 8:00am. J 

During the holiday season everyone is getting 
into the spirit of giving.  Even the kids want 
to give gifts.  Unfortunately, it is very diffi-
cult to “buy” gifts for everybody.  Luckily, 
family members and friends enjoy receiving 
homemade crafts too.  A cute decoration 
with a heartfelt note lasts longer than most 
store bought presents! This season, while the 
kids are on break, take advantage of the 
time off and make a craft together that 
they can give as a gift.   

 
Happy Holidays, 

Misty Lopez 

Assistant Principal 
Blackwater Community School 


